



**Red Deer Ringette Association Meeting**  
**Thursday, November 16 2023**  
**7:00 p.m.**  
**Servus Arena Boardroom**

<b>Carolyn Normand - President</b> <a href="mailto:president@reddeerringette.com">president@reddeerringette.com</a>	<b>Mike Sullivan - Past President</b> <a href="mailto:pastpresident@reddeerringette.com">pastpresident@reddeerringette.com</a>
<b>Abe Halvorsen - Vice President</b> <a href="mailto:vicepresident@reddeerringette.com">vicepresident@reddeerringette.com</a>	<b>Arianna Ruppert - Treasurer</b> <a href="mailto:treasurer@reddeerringette.com">treasurer@reddeerringette.com</a>
<b>Steve Bowie - VP U10</b> <a href="mailto:vicepresidentu10@reddeerringette.com">vicepresidentu10@reddeerringette.com</a>	<b>Lisa Nord - Secretary</b> <a href="mailto:secretary@reddeerringette.com">secretary@reddeerringette.com</a>
<b>Ashley Guenther - Registrar</b> <a href="mailto:registrar@reddeerringette.com">registrar@reddeerringette.com</a>	

Item:	Discussion:	Follow-up:
Welcome & Introductions		
Adoption of Agenda	Motion to adopt: Steve  Second: Abe	
Approval of LAST association meeting minutes	Motion to approve minutes: Steve  Second: Abe	
Action items carried forward	<b>Order more stickers - complete and in the locker. Reach out to Bryan Ryder for access.</b>  <b>Sara Ellams helping with social media after she is done with GCs - starting right away</b>	

<b>New Business:</b>	<p>Calendar - can we update calendar with games, practices, etc?</p> <p>Pub Night re-vamp? Possibly combine with wind-up or another fundraiser</p>	
<p><b>President Update:</b>  Carolyn Normand  <a href="mailto:president@reddeerringette.com">president@reddeerringette.com</a></p>	<p>Thanks to all of those individuals who's stepped up to fill roles in the association. We're still looking for the following roles to be filled.</p> <p>Open Director Positions that are currently open:</p> <p>Evaluations Co-ordinators, all levels  Pub Night  Ref Assignor</p> <p>Executive to be Filled for Next Season (vote):  President  VP U10  Registrar  Treasurer</p> <p>We will be adding director positions for U12, U14, U16/U19 to help facilitate those divisions. We will be developing job descriptions for these new roles along with updating the current job descriptions for all roles within the association.</p> <p>Are there any teams interested in hosting a U10S3 or U12 championship here,</p>	

	<p>weekend of March 8-10. If you are, please let us know so we can submit the bid. Deadline is December 15th.</p> <p>From RAB: <i>The Commitment to Attend form opens November 15th! Each team needs to submit their form and submit payment by <b>DECEMBER 15th – no exceptions</b></i></p>	
<p><b>Vice President:</b> Abe Halvorsen <a href="mailto:vicepresident@reddeerringette.com">vicepresident@reddeerringette.com</a></p>		
<p><b>VP U10:</b> Steve Bowie <a href="mailto:vicepresidentu10@reddeerringette.com">vicepresidentu10@reddeerringette.com</a></p>	<p><b>All is well</b></p>	
<p><b>Treasurer Report:</b> Arianna Ruppert <a href="mailto:treasurer@reddeerringette.com">treasurer@reddeerringette.com</a></p>	<p>Changes to the signing authority in the Fundraising Account.</p> <p><b>#873-00123597401</b> <b>Add:</b> Abbie Breitzkreitz <b>Remove:</b> Sara Ellams</p> <p>Approval of the changes brought forward:</p> <ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>1)</li> <li>2)</li> </ol>	
<p><b>Ice Allocation:</b> Joanna Batchelor</p>		
<p><b>Coaching:</b> Braden Kilpatrick <a href="mailto:coaching@reddeerringette.com">coaching@reddeerringette.com</a></p>	<p>If coaches want Braden to come out to practice, let him know.</p> <p>Possibly adding on-ice coaching training.</p>	
<p><b>U10 Evaluations:</b></p>	<p>Looking for evaluation</p>	

<p>Steve Bowie  <a href="mailto:evaluationsu10@reddeerringette.com">evaluationsu10@reddeerringette.com</a></p>	Co-ordinators	
<p><b>U12 &amp; up Evaluations:</b>  Erin Luke &amp; Kim Tang  <a href="mailto:evaluations@reddeerringette.com">evaluations@reddeerringette.com</a></p>	Looking for evaluation co-ordinators	
<p><b>Children's Ringette:</b></p>		
<p><b>Ref in Chief:</b>  Andrew Baron  <a href="mailto:refassignor@reddeerringette.com">refassignor@reddeerringette.com</a>   <a href="mailto:andrew.baron@hotmail.ca">andrew.baron@hotmail.ca</a></p>		
<p><b>Friends on Ice:</b>  Lisa Nord &amp; Mandy Reed  <a href="mailto:FOI@reddeerringette.com">FOI@reddeerringette.com</a></p>	<p>Still one U16A spot open.</p> <p>Next year is 40th year for FOI. Lisa would like to work with some new committee members next year who can take over the tournament.</p>	
<p><b>Goalie Coordinator:</b> Ashley Norris   <a href="mailto:goaliedevlopment@reddeerringette.com">goaliedevlopment@reddeerringette.com</a></p>		
<p><b>Equipment:</b> Bryan Ryder   <a href="mailto:equipment@reddeerringette.com">equipment@reddeerringette.com</a></p>	<p>Please reach out to Bryan Ryder for access to the locker. The code was changed as a result of equipment going missing</p>	
<p><b>Black Gold League Rep:</b>  Carolyn Normand &amp; Shauna Grzyb  <a href="mailto:bglrep@reddeerringette.com">bglrep@reddeerringette.com</a>  <a href="mailto:bglrep2@reddeerringette.com">bglrep2@reddeerringette.com</a></p>	<p>Repooling meeting November 21st. Any teams that are input for the meeting, please reach out to Shauna and Carolyn prior to the meeting.</p> <p>Session 2 Schedule to be issued December 3rd, league play to begin again December 8</p>	<p><a href="#"><b><u>BGL Critical Dates</u></b></a></p>
<p><b>Apparel:</b></p>		<p><b>Order apparel anytime.</b></p>

Terri Gosnell <a href="mailto:apparel@reddeerringette.com">apparel@reddeerringette.com</a>		
<b>Registrar:</b> Ashley <a href="mailto:registrar@reddeerringette.com">registrar@reddeerringette.com</a>	Registration is closed for all age groups except for Active Start session 2 which will remain open until January 2024. Teams needing a TRF Form for tournaments please have your team managers reach out to myself and I will provide that form for you!	
<b>Sponsorship:</b> Chris Weiss & Scott Eggerman <a href="mailto:sponsorship@reddeerringette.com">sponsorship@reddeerringette.com</a>	New sponsor added to website - Gary Moe Auto Group	
<b>Fundraising:</b> Chris Weiss <a href="mailto:fundraising@reddeerringette.com">fundraising@reddeerringette.com</a>	Community Engagement Committee Meeting November 28th @7 pm at the Pidherney Centre	<b>Community Engagement Committee:</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- <b>Chris Weiss</b></li> <li>- <b>Abbie</b></li> <li>- <b>Scott Eggerman</b></li> <li>- <b>Breanne Watt</b></li> </ul>
<b>Marketing/Social Media:</b> Sara Ellams <a href="mailto:socialmedia@reddeerringette.com">socialmedia@reddeerringette.com</a>		
<b>Zone 4:</b>	Carolyn to set up meeting to discuss plans for future seasons with Lacombe and Red Deer.	
<b>Webmaster:</b> Lisa Nord <a href="mailto:webmaster@reddeerringette.com">webmaster@reddeerringette.com</a>		
<b>Pub Night:</b> Jen Debogorski	Pub night is scheduled for November 18th at Bo's Bar and Grill.	
<b>Year End Banquet:</b> Neil McLeod	Waiting on approval of venue  Send in RSVP numbers from team to Abbie	
<b>Grocery Card Coordinator:</b> Shannon Saringo	New outside Grocery Card Co-ordinator position filled - Thanks to Abbie Breitzkreitz	

<b>Outside Grocery Card Coordinator:</b> Abbie Breitzkreitz	for taking this on!	
<b>Jersey Coordinator:</b> Shauna Grzyb		
<b>Picture Coordinator:</b> Terri Gosnell	G-Force Graphics or Fletchers - magnets with logo	
<b>Rust Busters:</b> Carolyn Normand	2024 Rustbusters Dates TBD	
<b>3 on 3 Tournament:</b> Ashley Guenther & Carolyn Normand	2024 3 on 3 Dates TBD	
<b>Monthly Gift Card Draw:</b> Arianna Ruppert	<b>Winner: Scott Eggerman</b>	<b>Oct. winner: Abe H.</b>
<b>Next Meeting:</b>	<b>January 18, 2024</b>	
<b>Meeting Adjourned:</b>		